Year 2 write up – 24th March – 3rd April 2025
We have had a fun filled final fortnight before the Easter holidays in school. 
The children started the fortnight with space travel to the planets. This was great fun and the children learnt many facts about each planet as we travelled round the solar system in our space shuttles. You may have heard about our adventures at home too. 
The children also explored how rockets are launched, involving an experiment with a balloon. We watched a NASA rocket launch on the computer too, and could not believe how much smoke came out as the rocket blasted off into space. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]The children have been busy creating some lovely bracelets and cards for their mummies for mother’s Day too. We read some Mother’s Day books and talked about all the things our mummies do for us. We also sang Mother’s day songs.
We ended the term by exploring Easter. The children joined in with action songs and rhymes. 10 little chickens and ‘hop little bunnies’ seem to be a firm favourite. They have also baked some delicious Easter treats and made Easter cards for their families. 
We hope you all have a wonderful time with your families at home over the Easter and look forward to seeing you all next term. 
